
Hello, 

 

I am writing to express my full support of Midas Gold Idaho and the Stibnite Gold Project. Midas 

Gold has shown its commitment to Valley County and the state of Idaho and I encourage you to 

adopt the proposed activities outlined in Alternative 2 during the permitting process. 

 

Let put American Miners to work. We need to produce our natural resources! 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Andrew R Barlow 

 

 

Name: Andrew Barlow 


